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In Other News… 
Every day is always action-packed and fun-filled here at Florence Melly. That is what we are 
all about...creating memorable experiences for our pupils. To see more exciting activities, 
please visit our Twitter and Flickr feeds. You can follow us on Twitter at @FloMellyNews. 
Here are just a few of the things we’ve been up to this week…  

Stations of the Cross at St Aidan’s Church 
Before half-term, Year 4 and Class 3S were invited to St Aidan’s Church by Reverend Jean 
Flood to learn about the Stations of the Cross and the Easter story. The children all 
participated and many became characters from the story; dressing up and acting out 
scenes. The children got a real sense of the meaning of Easter, in a fun and practical way. 
Afterwards, they all got to make and take home a special mini package; which included 
symbols from the story. In all, it was a lovely way to spend a morning and we are very much 
looking forward to returning next year.  

School Uniform Update 
At Florence Melly, we firmly believe that a school uniform helps the children to foster a 
sense of belonging. It promotes equality and enhances the tone and atmosphere of the 
school. We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents of the correct school 
uniform of grey trousers, shorts, grey skirt or pinafore (blue gingham dress in summer 
term), white polo shirt/shirt and tie, royal blue cardigan or sweatshirt, black shoes. Can we 
please remind all parents that black shoes (not open toed sandals – that can be a 
potential trip hazard or trainers) should be worn by all children. Care should be 
taken to ensure the shoes support your child’s feet and enables them to safely 
walk, play and run outside. Boots are not to be worn.  
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Enrichment Trip to Liverpool John Lennon Airport 
On the Friday before Easter some of the Year 3 children went to visit Liverpool John Lennon 
Airport. The children were taught about the original airport and looked at some of the 
changes that have been made over the years. They were lucky enough to meet up with 
some of the EasyJet cabin crew who showed them some of the things they do on a flight. All 
of the children were brilliant at pointing out where all of the exits were.  During a tour of the 
airport, the children encountered some of the airport police who described some of the ways 
they keep the airport safe. There was so much packed in to a 2 hour visit! 
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Autism Awareness Day 
Before the Easter holiday our school decided to mark Autism Week by designating a whole 
day to celebrating autism. The children came into school dressed in purple and blue (the 
colours of autism) and paid 50p to do so. The money (£126) will be used to create sensory 
boxes to support our autistic pupils. Also, after the half-term we will be celebrating Neuro 
Diversity Celebration Week. Keep an eye on the website and Twitter for further details. A 
huge thank you to Mrs Findell for organising the event.  

Just a reminder to all parents about the importance of not parking on the pavements and 
zig-zagged lines around school. We pride ourselves on how safe our school is and we want 
to make sure that this continues to be the case. I’m sure you’ll agree, keeping our children 
safe is the highest priority! Thank you for your cooperation and continues support.  
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